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PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

16 April 2025

Subject: Programme - High-level Meeting on Harmony with Nature and Living Well

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 12 March 2025, I have the honour to circulate herewith the
programme of the High-level Meeting on Harmony with Nature and Living Well to be held on
Tuesday, 22 April 2025 from 10 am. to 1 p.m. and 3 p.m. to 6 p.m. in the Trusteeship Council
Chamber at the United Nations Headquarters, New York.

For any additional information, your office may contact Ms. Petal Gahlot, Advisor in my
Office by email at petal.gahlot@un.org.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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